Uniting Public Resources and Private Enterprise

S

May 22, 2006

W.U.T.C.
P.0. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Attention: Licensing
Ref: W.U.T.C Permit # C896
Dear Sir or Madame;

Please interpret this letter as Diversified Resources request to cancel Permit #
C896. The agency has discontinued operation of its programs that transported individuals
last fall.

Should you need additional information, please contact me.

incerely;

o

Jay D. Bennett -
Enterprise Director
Diversified Resources
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225 W. Patison St, Port Hadlock, WA 98339
Phone: (360) 385-6900 Fax: (360) 385-6933
www.diversified-resources.org



